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US-95 SAGLE TO LAKESHORE DRIVE STUDY

The Idaho Transportation Department is 
reevaluating  a study of US-95 from Sagle 
to Lakeshore Drive. This reevaluation 
study will identify any additional 
transportation needs since the last study 
was completed and provide more details 
on what US-95 will look like in the future.

This process could take several years. ITD 
will share opportunities for the public to 
participate as this study progresses.

Follow this project at  
itdprojects.org/us95lakeshoredrive. SAGLE
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